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Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 13th January 2020!
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Diary Dates- 


Monday 13th January 2.45pm & Tuesday 14th January 9am- Reception Play Club bags sessions for parent/carers


Tuesday 14th January AM- Matt Goodfellow- poet- visit


Tuesday 14th January Year 1 Winter Experience Day


Wednesday 15th January- Year 4 Inflatable Egyptian Museum experience in hall


Wednesday 15th January after school- Friends of St Clements Movie Night


Friday 17th January Year 3 Weather Experience Day


Tuesday 21st January 2.45pm and Wednesday 22nd January 9am- Nursery Playclub bag session for parent/carers


Wednesday 22nd January all day- Year 5 Jodrell Bank Trip


Thursday 23rd January 9am- Year 1 class worship


Tuesday 28th January & Thursday 30th January 2pm- Nursery Mouse Club Fine motor/playdough parent/carer workshops


Friday 31st January am- Year 5 to Wright Robinson School to watch Sister Act


Wednesday 5th February- Year 1 Trip to Lowry (am) & People’s History Museum (pm)


Wednesday 5th February- Year 2 African Geography & Art Experience Day


Wednesday 5th February- Chinese New Year Themed lunch


Thursday 6th February 9am- Year 5 Class Worship


Thursday 6th February pm- EPIC Afternoon Tea


Friday 7th February- Year 1 Lowry Art Experience Day


Friday 7th February 3.15pm- Year 6 Parent/carers SATS info meeting


Tuesday 11th February- Safer Internet Day


Tuesday 11th February- Year 5 Space Buggies Experience Day


Wednesday 12th February- Year 4 Egyptian Art Experience Day


Wednesday 12th February 1-3pm- Year 5 & 6 World of Work event in the hall


Wednesday 12th February- Valentines Disco- KS1 3.30-4.30PM, KS2 4.30-5.30PM


Thursday 13th February- Nursery and Reception Toys Experience- Teddy Bear’s Picnic


Friday 14th February 3.15pm- End of Half Term  

















This week’s Award Winners:


EPIC: Our First EPIC award of the new decade goes to …. Philip in Year 2! Philip loves learning and as a result, has made great progress in school. His enthusiasm and pride in his achievements is great to see and I look forward to seeing you at afternoon tea in a few weeks Philip.





Behaviour Jumper Winners- Year 1-Avaya, Year 2-Lola, Year 3-Leighton, Year 4-Daria, Year 5-Omaru, Year 6-Christian.


Work of the Week Winners- Year 1-Kaldora, Year 2-Evelyn, Year 3-Kingdom, Year 4-Amos, Year 5-Shafin, Year 6-Lee.





Happy New Year- I hope you all had a good Christmas break and we wish you a good 2020! A new decade- where is the time going?





Over Christmas, Miss Bowen got married! She is now known as Ms Ready-Bowen and we send her and her husband our congratulations.





Also, Mr and Mrs Renshaw are going to have a happy new year as they look forward to welcoming their first child in June. Mrs Renshaw is keeping well and we send them both our best wishes as we look forward to this happy event.





Mid Year Reports- Today, your child should have brought home their mid year report to update you on their progress over the Autumn term. If there is anything that you don’t understand or have further questions about, please don’t hesitate to come in and speak to your child’s class teacher or Mr Thirsk, Assistant Head and assessment lead in school.





Attendance Update- Myself and Mrs Street have previously informed parent/carers about the increase in pupils arriving late to school. There was a slight improvement last half term, but there are still a number of pupils who are missing out on learning at the start of the day and arriving late can make it harder for children to settle in school.


From this week, we have moved our worship time to later in the morning so that when children arrive at school at 8.50am, learning is starting straight away and our first lesson now ends at 10.10am on Monday, Wednesday & Thursday.


Therefore, it is even more important that children are in line at ten to nine.





Year 6 Fire Service Visit- Winter Safety- On Thursday, the fire service came in to do a presentation with our Year 6 pupils about the importance of keeping safe over the Winter months. Our oldest pupils listened carefully to the important messages and raised some interesting questions.





Friends of St Clements Movie Night- On Wednesday 15th January from 3.15pm-5pm the Friends Group will be holding a Movie Night.��Children have the choice of two films that they can watch. The films available are Dumbo* (PG) and The Queen's Corgi (U)��*If you purchase a ticket for your child/ren to attend the movie night then you are giving permission for your child/ren to watch a PG film. If you would prefer your child/ren to watch the other film please request this when purchasing a ticket.��The cost of the tickets are £2.50 per ticket which includes entry, drinks, snacks and popcorn.��Tickets will be available to purchase from the school office!








